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TO: Board of Education 
 
FROM: Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools  
 
RE:  Special Report:  Increased Access to Math Enrichment and Acceleration Placement for Qualifying 

Students 
 
DATE: October 15, 2019 
 
In an effort to update the Board of Education on the district’s recent changes to increase access to math 
enrichment for all students and implement IL Accelerated Placement Act, please find a copy of the special 
report which will be discussed during our October 15 meeting. 
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